
This image presents the Existing View to the southwest from KOP 8 on westbound Murrieta Hot Springs Road, just east of KOP 8 
Chandler Drive. This view captures the existing span of Murrieta Hot Springs Road by the subtransmission line that would be Murrieta Hot Springs Road 
reconductored to accommodate the proposed Project. The surrounding landscape is that of a suburban residential subdivision 

with the Santa Rosa Plateau in the background. Existing View 
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